INTEROFFICE MEMO

County of Monterey
Office of the Sheriff

Tina M. Nieto
Sheriff-Coroner
PHONE 831-759-7259
DATE: 7-12-2023
FROM: Commander J. Banuelos
Commander, K9 Unit

TO: Deputy Mark Gurley
Deputy Sheirff, K9 Handler

SUBJECT K9 Koa Retirement & Purchase

It has been determined K9 Koa is no longer able to perform his duties due to his age
and has been retired from service. You have elected to purchase K9 Koa for $1.00 and

retain possession of him.

Subsequently, in regard to K9 Koa, you are no longer entitled to any benefits described
in the MOU. Furthermore, he shall be your sole responsibility and you waive all claims
against the county henceforth.

Mark Gurley - Deputy Sheriff

Joseph Banuelos — Sheriff's Commander

el

Jeffery Hoyne- Chief Deputy




